
 

 

 

 A Pension Administration Strategy document is 
produced at the discretion of the administering 
authority (London Borough of Harrow).  
At the current time no such document is available.  
 

 

 

For further information, please contact the pensions team – 

see the “Contact Details” page which can be found under the 

“About us” section. 


